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AGENDA ITEM:  INFORMATION {       }                      ACTION {   X   }                      CLOSED MEETING {       } 
 
 
SUBJECT: SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT - ACTION 
 
 Consider Additional Payroll Deductions 
 
 
BACKGROUND: With the ever changing rules and the possibility of multiple plans 

concerning health insurance, it is necessary for our employees to 
have a trusted company to help guide them thru options 
regarding flexible spending accounts (FSA), limited purpose 
flexible spending accounts (LPFSA) and health savings accounts 
(HSA).  Education to our employees is perhaps the biggest 
component of understanding how all the elements must work 
together to make health insurance more manageable as well as 
less stressful.  On the employer side, we are seeking a company 
that limits risk to our organization as well as having a presence 
that employees recognize and trust. 

 
We have met with two perspective companies who can provide 
these services.  American Fidelity and Pierce Group Benefits 
have both met with us the week of December 18th. 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Approve American Fidelity (Adam Ashby) as an approved payroll 

vendor to assist employees and the employer with conforming 
to Internal Revenue Service Code requirements regarding 
Section 125 plans, FSA, HSA and LPFSAs as applicable by 
employee need. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 3, 2018  MES.…..…………….……………………………..….…….….………....AGENDA ITEM:  17-18:  12.-F. 
















































